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CALENDAR UPDATE 

June SUMMER LEARNING – Registration Opens May 1st 

20 7:00 pm Commencement Ceremony at Orpheum Theatre 

22 Awards Ceremony Grade Level Assemblies 8-11 

JUNE 2017 SCHEDULE OF ACTIVITIES 
Please see the June 2017 Schedule of Activities, which can be found on the school website or accessed 
by clicking here. This schedule includes a calendar for the last two weeks of June, a schedule of Optional 
Instructional Opportunities being offered on June 27th and 28th, and a schedule of Provincial Exams. 
 
2016-2017 YEARBOOKS HAVE ARRIVED! 
If your student has purchased a yearbook, they can be picked up from Player's Hall at lunch on Monday. 
If your student has NOT purchased a yearbook... we still have some left!  Bring $50 cash or cheque to 
the table in front of the office Monday at lunch to purchase one. 
 
PROVINCIAL EXAMS 
English 12 Provincial – Friday, June 23rd, 8:30 am 
A reminder to students who are writing or doing a re-write of their English 12 Provincial Exam.  Students 
are to check in on Friday, June 23rd at 8:30 am.  The exam will be written in various classrooms in the 
West Wing.  When students arrive that morning, they are to check the list that will be posted in the 
school foyer according to where their last name is found in the alphabet.  Students will need to bring a 
piece of photo ID with them. 
 
Note:  This exam is not offered in the August, 2017 provincial exam session at Rockridge. Thus, 
students must write this exam on June 23, 2017, if they have not done so already. 
 
Communications 12 Provincial – Monday, June 26th, 8:30 am 
A reminder to students who are writing or doing a re-write of their Communications 12 Provincial 
Exam.  Students are to check in on Monday, June 26th at 8:30 am in the computer lab W 104.  Students 
will need to bring a piece of photo ID with them. 
 
Note:  This exam is not offered in the August, 2017 provincial exam session at Rockridge.  Thus, 
students must write this exam on June 23, 2017, if they have not done so already. 
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Grade 10 and 11 Provincial Exams 
A reminder that students may only write these provincial exams if they have completed the course in the 
2015-2016 school year. To register, students must sign up with the receptionist in the main school 
office.  Please contact Mrs. Laursoo at jlaursoo@wvschools.ca or your school counsellor with any 
questions you may have.  Note the dates and times in which these exams are offered in the computer lab 
W104 below: 
 
Monday, June 26th, 2017 
Foundations of Mathematics and Pre-Calculus 10 (8:30 am check in) 
Apprenticeship and Workplace Mathematics 10 (8:30 am check in) 
Science 10 (8:30 am check in) 
English 10 (8:30 am check in) 
 
Tuesday, June 27th, 2017 
Social Studies 11 (8:30 am check in) 
 
ROCKRIDGE, AND WEST VAN SECONDARY SCHOOL BUS– SCHEDULE  June 23 & 26, 2017 

Day School Arrival Departure 

Friday, June 23 Regular AM pickup None 

Monday, June 26 Regular AM pickup None 

*Bowen Island will have complete bussing services on all the routes until the last day of school on June 
29th, 2017 
 
SPRING SOIREE 
The Rockridge PAC and the Spring Soiree Committee would like to thank more of our generous donors: 

 Harry Jones 

 Oh My Gift 

 Jim and Laurie Case 

 WA2! Water Company 

 Lisa Delafontaine 

 Community Spirits Liquor Store 

 Irene Dorsman 

 Tanya Valk 

 Jane Monteiro Designs 

 GSL Group & Graham & Angela Lee 

 Tina Schultze 
 

YEAR-END PROCEDURES 
  
Please see the information below regarding important year-end procedures: 
  
TEXTBOOKS   
Textbook collection has been initiated in many classes already and we are asking that all students bring 
their textbooks to school by Tuesday, June 20th if they haven’t already done so.  We appreciate your 
assistance in ensuring that students return all of their textbooks to their teachers.   
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English 12 will have a provincial exam and, therefore, textbooks in most cases will be collected right 
before the actual exam.  Students should check with their teacher as to where they are to return their 
textbook. 
  
LIBRARY BOOKS 
Library books are now overdue and should be returned directly to the library during school hours. 
 
ATHLETIC TEAM UNIFORMS 
Athletic uniforms are now overdue and should be returned directly to the coaches. 
  
LOCKER CLEAN-OUT 
Students will complete their locker clean-out on Wednesday, June 21st.  Students need to return any 
textbooks to their teachers that they have not returned yet unless they are writing a provincial exam 
with that course. 
  
LOST & FOUND 
There is a bin located in the East wing staircase where Lost & Found items are held.  All students please 
collect these items before June 22, 2017.  Items not collected by the end of June will be donated to 
charity. 
 
MEDICATIONS AT SCHOOL 
Please pick these up from the main office on the student’s last day of school.  
  
BAND INSTRUMENTS 
These should be picked up from the band room to be brought home by June 21st, 2016.  There are 
instruments that have been left in the band room from previous years, as well. 
 
CAFETERIA – The last day of Cafeteria service is Thursday, June 22, 2016 
 
2018 GRAD LIST 
Any grade 11’s going into grade 12 should ensure they have given their email address to Mr. McDowell 
prior to September so that you can be notified of university and other graduation-related information 
right from the beginning of your grade 12 year.  
 
END OF THE YEAR ROCKRIDGE SPORTSWEAR SALE - 15% off the entire stock while quantity last. 
See the accounts office for more information. 
 
GRADS 
Please return flower vases from the Grad Banquet to the office. 


